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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As part of our Literacy next term, we are going to be reading part of Percy Jackson and the 

Lightening Thief as it links with our theme the Ancient Greeks. It is about a teenager who 

discovers he's the descendant of a Greek god and sets out on an adventure to settle an on-

going battle between the gods.  

As part of a lesson, we would like to show the children the film and then watch clips from it 

to support the children in their learning and bring the book to life in a visual medium. This 

film is rated as a PG and therefore we need your permission to show it to the children.  

If you DO NOT give your child permission to watch this film, please can you let us know by 

14th December 2018 otherwise we will take it that it is ok to share this with the children. We 

are planning to show it on the first day back after the Christmas holidays to engage the 

children with our new topic. 

If you would like to ask any further questions please contact the school office and we will get 

back to you as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Year 5 team. 

 


